
Hi 4 Lewis.  

Hope you are all keeping well and staying safe. I can only imagine it is as tough for you as it is for me 

with the changes that has been happening lately. It’s strange not seeing you all and I miss each and 

every one of you. We just all got to be strong and keep positive during these difficult times. Each and 

every one of you are strong, so let other people see how wonderful you are.  

Don’t be afraid to talk to adults about your worries, bring positivity to your family when they look 

sad and give them the strength by your good humor and kinds words. This strange time will pass and 

soon we will all be reunited together again.  

Remember the importance of keeping safe and washing your hands and also the most important 

thing is to enjoy the time you are getting to spend with your loved ones.  

Take care,  

Miss Reilly.  

Here is something for you to figure out:  

 


